Paula Kusack

From: Rudy Ydenberg 22 (1)
Sent: June 9, 2021 8:47 AM

To: Regular Council Meetings
Subject: Nikomekl River District Plan

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Please accept our compliments on the exciting and comprehensive NRD plan. As long-time residents of Langley City, my
wife and | have followed the development of this plan with keen interest, and are both impressed and excited by its
scope and vision for the place we call home.

We do have one concern, specifically with regard to the proposed accessible path along the southern edge of the river.
We are not opposed to this feature, and regard it as a benefit to the community. But the distance from the edge of our
property to the river bank is only twenty metres. How would you propose to accomplish the stated goal of respecting
privacy (and, more importantly, safety) when the path, which obviously would need to be set back from the ever
eroding river edge, would pass so close to our home? Would it not make more sense, as we suggested at the open
house, for the path to be located on the northern edge of the river, providing a natural barrier between public access
and private property in areas where the space is so limited?

Rudy Ydenberg
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